Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



People with time for Children

19th September 2017

Dear parents/carers

For our harvest festival celebrations this year, we are asking for donations of food for The Forest Foodbank.

The Forest Foodbank says, "Our foodbank is a project founded by local churches and community groups, working together towards stopping hunger in our local area. We don't think anyone in our community should have to face going hungry."

If you would like to generously donate to this life-saving cause, please send in your donations to school by Monday 2nd October 2017.

The Forest Foodbank urgently need:



- Tinned tomatoes
- Tinned fish
- **Biscuits**
- Tinned fruit
- Tinned vegetables
- Tea bags
- Chocolate bars
- Snacks
- Any dried food (pasta)



Yours faithfully

Littledean C of E Primary School Council

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick